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Roundabout upgrades, Mount Gambier 

       

 

We are upgrading the Princes Highway Corridor, from Meningie to the South 

Australian/Victorian border, to improve long term safety and efficiency for all road users. 

The $190 million Princes Highway Corridor program is jointly funded by the Australian 

(80%) and South Australian (20%) governments. 

Heavy Vehicle Detour  

Works on Jubilee Highway West (Princes Highway) within the township of Mount Gambier are nearing 

completion. Due to conflicting works being delivered by another agency, a change to the current 

heavy vehicle detour is now required.  

How this affects you 

From Wednesday 1 May 2024, heavy vehicles are required to detour via Wandilo Road, Pine Hall 

Avenue and Penola Road (Riddoch Highway). Please see detour map overleaf.  

Heavy vehicle drivers are asked to please plan ahead to allow extra travel time, and take extra care 

when workers are on site. Observe speed limits, lane restrictions and traffic controllers when travelling 

through the area.  

It is expected that this detour will remain in place until all program works in the Mount Gambier township 

are completed, which is expected in late June 2024.  

We appreciate your cooperation and patience while these important works are undertaken. 

For further information: 

• Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/princes  

• Contact the project team via DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au  

• Call 1300 794 880 

http://www.dit.sa.gov.au/princes
mailto:DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au
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